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Hello again, 

 
This is just a short email to thank everyone who voted to re-elect me as your MP. 
 
At around 5am on Friday the result was declared. 
 
Anna Soubry (Conservative)                           24,163      45.2%       +6% 

Nick Palmer (Lab)                                            19,876      37.2%       -1.1% 
Frank Dunne (UKIP)                                          5,674      10.6%       +8.4% 
Stan Heptinstall (Lib Dem)                                2,120        4.0%       -12.9% 
David Kirwan (Green)                                        1,544        2.9%       +2.1% 
Ray Barry                                                                 63          0.1% 
(Justice for men and boys) 

 

Majority 4,287 
Turnout 74.4% + 1.2 
 
In the 2010 election my majority was a mere 389, the Lib Dems polled 8,907, the BNP 
came fourth with 1,422 votes and UKIP fifth with 1,194 votes. 
 
As you might I imagine I am delighted and honoured to have been re-elected and 

especially with such an improved majority! Thank you to everyone who has emailed me 
their congratulations. Please bear with us as my inbox is somewhat swamped! 
 
My commiserations to the other candidates. It was a good clean election campaign and I 
think it is fair to say we all enjoyed the experience. 
 

On Friday, the Borough, Parish and Town Council election count began and has yet to be 
concluded. However, the Conservatives have already won a handsome majority with 
Borough Councillors in Bramcote and Stapleford for the first time in 25 years (including 
the youngest Borough Councillor, Stapleford's Adam Stockwell who is 18). My 
congratulations to the new leader of Broxtowe Borough Council, Richard Jackson. 
 
Parliament doesn't sit for another week but it is business as usual (though I don't expect 

my old MP email address to be restored until the end of the week). 
 
Defending our Green Belt, campaigning for compensation and an inquiry into the tram 
works and working to rejuvenate our great towns of Beeston, Stapleford and Kimberley 
will be my three local priorities in the next five years.  
 
Nationally, my priorities will be a stronger economy with a job for everyone and improved 

public services -notably the NHS.  

 
I will also continue to campaign for the East Midlands HS2 hub to come to Toton Sidings 
and for better mental health services especially for children and young people.   
 



I look forward to working for you as your MP in the next five years and if you did give it - 
thank you again for your support. 
 
With all good wishes, 
Anna 

 

Anna Soubry MP 

Barton House 
High Road 
Chilwell 
NG9 4AJ 
 
0115 9436507 

 


